
			 	
	
	

 
 

Blessings 
Lord,		

Please	send	your	guardian	angels	to	watch	over	my,	and	all	the	families	of	the	world.			
Also,	pray	that	the	sick	and	wounded	will	get	better	and	you	place	your	healing	hands	to	them.			

For	the	lost,	pray	that	you	help	them	find	their	path	in	life.		
Amen.	

Gabriel	G.	gr	7	
	

Calendar 
• 5/22 – Minimum Day – Last day of school for 8th grade � 
• 5/25 – No School, Memorial Day 
• 6/5 – Last day of school K-7th � 
• 6/8 – Pick-up & drop off of Student Supplies  
• 6/9 –  Pick-up & drop off of Student Supplies  
• 6/10 – Report cards mailed out  

 
School News 

2020-2021	Responsibility	Agreements	Due	
	

Thank	you	to	the	many	families	that	have	already	turned	in	their	2020-2021	Parent	Responsibility	
Agreements.		If	you	have	not	yet	done	so,	please	mail	it	in	or	drop	it	off	in	the	mail	slot	at	school	

immediately.		This,	along	with	the	registration	payment,	is	what	will	secure	your	child’s	enrollment	in	the	
2020-2021	school	year.		If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	Sue	Ann	Dunster	at	sdunster@csdo.org.	

	
Pick-Up	&	Drop	Off	of	Student	Supplies	

	
The	pick-up	&	drop	off	of	student	supplies	is	scheduled	for	Monday,	June	8th,	and	Tuesday,	June	9th.			

More	detailed	information	will	be	given	in	next	week’s	Weekly	Family	Newsletter.	
	

Monday (6/8) 
9:00am - 10:00am TK/K 

10:30am - 11:30am 2nd Grade 
12:00pm - 1:00pm 4th Grade 
1:30pm - 2:30pm 7th Grade 

 
Tuesday (6/9) 

9:00am - 10:00am 1st Grade 
10:30am - 11:30am 3rd Grade 
12:00pm - 1:00pm 5th Grade 
1:30pm - 2:30pm 6th Grade	

St. Bede Catholic School 
26910 Patrick Ave.  

 Hayw ard, CA  9 4 5 4 4 
Phone (5 1 0 )7 8 2-3444  Fax (510)782 -2243 

Pastor –  Father Seam us Farrell          Principal  –  M rs.  Lisa Greco 
M ay 20, 2020  
Our Mission 

St. Bede School is a safe, inclusive, Catholic community,  
where students reach their fullest potential. 

 



2020-2021	Student	Registration	Packets	
	
Student	Registration	packets	will	be	distributed	as	part	of	the	pick-up	&	drop	off	of	student	supplies	on	

June	8th	and	June	9th.		
	The	Student	Registration	packets	are	by	family	and	will	be	with	the	class	of	your	oldest	child.		

	In	your	packet	you	will	find	the	Student	Registration	papers	that	need	to	be	
returned	to	the	office	by	Friday,	June	12th.		The	class	supply	lists	for	2020-2021	will	be	included	in	this	

packet.	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	Ninfa	Galindo-Trantina	at	ngalindo@csdo.org.	


